
Why Submit
Be part of the FRPT 2023 programme in order to push forward
your career.

Get recognition for your work, constructive feedback, and new
ideas.  Share  your  findings  with  the  FLASH  Radiotherapy
community and make a name for yourself in the field.Showcase
your work in front of like-minded people and get ready to
answer questions! Your research will gain wide exposure, you
will get valuable feedback and ideas, and your name will be
recognised  in  the  programme.  Use  this  amazing  opportunity
available to you at FRPT.Presenting your abstract at FRPT 2023
will allow people to know that you are doing research in FLASH
and Particle Therapy and will allow you to connect to future
collaborators. Discuss your findings with experts from around
that are interested in your topic.Develop your presentation
and  communication  skills,  an  essential  competence  for
advancing your career. The more you present your work, the
better you become at explaining why your results are important
and how they can impact science.FRPT provides a chance to win
Best Abstract Award, Best Oral Presentation Award and Best
Poster Award. Be sure to apply before the deadline. Find out
details about the requirements for each type of award or a
scholarship here.Sharing your research contributes to our goal
of improving the life of patients with cancer. The research in
the field of FLASH and Particle RT can impact the treatment,
management,  and  diagnosis  of  many  conditions.  Make  a
difference!Submission allows you to be creative in sharing
your presentation in any of the formats available for the
Conference.  You  can  also  choose  among  various  abstract
topics.SUBMIT AN ABSTRACTABSTRACT TOPICS

https://2023.frpt-conference.org/why-submit/
https://frpt-conference.org/abstract-submission/
https://frpt-conference.org/abstract-topics/

